
 

 
         

 

 

Statement of the Czech Rectors Conference Presidium 

to support the Minister of Education, Youth and Sports 
 

Prague, 16 May 2017 
 

 

The Czech Rectors Conference Presidium appreciates the way in which the Minister of 

Education, Youth and Sports has drawn political responsibility in connection with the accusation 

of the former deputy. 

 

In view of the fact that only a few months remain to the end of the term of office of the 

Government of the Czech Republic, the Czech Rectors Conference Presidium would welcome if 

the Minister Kateřina Valachová stay in her office and complete the most important parts of her 

agenda, especially the implementation of the amendment to the Higher Education Act and the 

preparation of the departmental part of the state budget for 2018. 

 

The Minister has our full support in this respect. 

 

 

 Prague, 16 May 2017 

 

                                                                 On behalf of the Czech Rectors Conference Presidium 

 

                                                                     Prof. Dr. Tomáš Zima 

                                                                      Czech Rectors Conference President 

  

 


